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From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Friday, October19, 2001 1:23 PM
To: Schinuger, Steve GSA
Cc: Brito, Carlos GSA
Subject: Carlos Brito’s request

Dear Mr. Schmuger,

I received a telephone call yesterday from Carlos Brito and he advised
me that you wanted an opinion from our office before you would give him
to clearance to make a sign for a fundraising activity he his involved
in. He indicated to me that the wants to use GSA’s equipment to design
and print a sign to benefit the children of Afghanistan. Mr. Brito
stated to me that the White House is organization these fundraisers
throughout the country. Given the fact that very little time will be
spent on this task and minimal County resources will be used to design
and print the sign, I believe it would be perfectly ethical for you to
grant him permission to make this sign.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust


